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Scroggin, Deborah

From: Inna Levin <inna@samadamspdx.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 5:25 PM
To: City Elections
Cc: sam@samadamspdx.com; Scroggin, Deborah; Sibley, Cody
Subject: Re: Complaint Notice: 2020-15-SA

Thank you for providing us the information & opportunity to respond. 
Our campaign worked hard to comply with OAE disclosure requirements 
as we gained clearer understanding of them throughout. The 
communication tool in question, our listserv data-base, has been updated 
to reflect the proper language.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Inna Levin, 
Campaign Manager, 
Sam Adams for Portland City Council 
samadamspdx.com  
inna@samadamspdx.com 
267-972-8222 
preferred pronouns: she/ her 
 
 
 
On Thu, May 14, 2020 at 12:17 PM City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hello Sam Adams and campaign, 

  

Attached is a notification and related timeline for response regarding alleged violations of City of Portland campaign 
finance disclosures laws. If you have any questions, please contact either me or the City Elections Officer, Deborah 
Scroggin. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cody Sibley 

He/Him/His 


